PLANNING REPORT – 7th February 2022
Planning Applications received 
22/00042/F
Wolvesey, 92 Nursery Lane, South Wootton

Proposed Car Port.

Decision: Support the application.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
21/02210/F (amended)

The Limes, 8 Church Lane, South Wootton 

Construction of single dwelling.

Decision: Object to the application.
The Parish Council feels that the amended plans have changed the form of the proposed new property creating a cramped form of development with very little amenity space. The plans submitted on 18th November 2021 allowed for a more spacious feel in relation to the size of the property. The new amended plans do not adhere to the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan Policy H2.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00004/TPO
8 Melford Close, South Wootton

2/TPO/00211: T1 Oak - Reduce and reshape to previous pruning points (approx. 6 years ago) and raise crown evenly to clear adjacent house and garages by at least 2m, all works to BS3998:2010 8
Decision: Delegated.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Application:
21/01499/F
39 St Augustines Way, South Wootton.

Replacement of old porch canopy with a new porch.
Borough Council of Kings Lynn & West Norfolk Street Naming
The Borough Council has notified that the development of Land accessed south of 90 Grimston Road and west of 4 & 6 Green Lane, South Wootton will be known as Peck Lane.
Street Lighting

Norfolk County Council have written asking if the Parish Council would like/be prepared to adopt, Street Lighting on the new Clayland Development, Grimston Road. Following consultation with the Planning Committee, the Parish Council has agreed that Street Lighting should be provided on the development and that we accept responsibility for it. The lighting will be designed and installed to a footway lighting standard.  The Parish Council are waiting for the completed lighting design to be submitted for approval. 
